
 
Parent Drop-off & Pick-up Procedures 

 
Thank you for taking a few minutes to review these procedures that will help all students who 
need to be dropped off at school or picked up remain safe at all times.  
 
DROP OFF: In the morning, please drop students off in Lot EE which is behind the school next 
to the gymnasium. Please do not drop students off in the front of the building. This is for buses 
only. Additionally, please do not drop students off at the top of the driveway at the main 
entrance.  
 
PICK UP: Parent pick up is located in Lot EE which is behind the school next to the gymnasium. 
Please form a line along the curb. Be cautious while exiting as students will be entering the 
parking lot area. Once you exit EE lot: 

- For 62 West, turn left 
- For 62 East, turn right  

 

 


